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FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
PURCHASING DIVISION 100 TENTH STREET, P. O. BOX 1340 

 COLUMBUS, GEORGIA 31902-1340 
706-225-4105, Fax 706-225-3033 

BidLine 706-225-4536 
www.columbusga.org 

 
December 14, 2018 

 
Addendum No. One 

 

Flatbed Dump Trucks 
RFB No. 19-0024 

 

Acknowledgment of receipt of Addenda must be included with sealed Bid.  

Initials:  Company:   

 
Vendors are informed that the above subject Request for Bid (RFB) is hereby modified, corrected, or 
supplemented as specified, described and set forth in this Addendum: 
 
A. City’s response to submitted request for clarification:  

1. Question: “Line Item 21: Step Ladder – please describe ladder required. 
 Response:  See photo of ladder shown below: 
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B. Addendum Acknowledgement 

Indicate that your company has received this Addendum in the appropriate areas and include with sealed 
Bid. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may render your Proposal “Incomplete”. 

  
  
 Andrea J. McCorvey 

Purchasing Division Manager 
 
 


